From: registrar

Sent: August-25-17 12:04 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:45 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Micheal Knight

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

POSSIBLY THE ONLY THING TO DO IS NOT PAY OUR HYDRO BILLS AS IF ENOUGH DID THIS THEY COULD NOT AFFORD TO
CUT EVERYONE OFF AS IT WOULD BRING DOWN THE CORPORATION ... SEEMS MOST PEOPLE WHERE WE LIVE IN TRENT
HILLS HAVE TERRIBLE BILLS WHICH HAVE INCREASED GREATLY UNDER THIS AWFUL LIBERAL GROUP ... WE HAVE SEEN
SAME IN A HOUSE WHERE IT IS ALMOST TOTALLY DARK AT NIGHT WITH ONLY MINIMAL, USUAL ITEMS PLUGGED IN LIKE
FRIDGE / FREEZER / TV / COMPUTER / NIGHT LIGHTS / SELDOM USING STOVE / MICROWAVE ... PEOPLE THINK OUT
HOME IS UNOCCUPIED WHEN LOOKING AFTER DARK YET OUR BILLS ARE ENORMOUS, WAY TOO HIGH ... EVERYONE
SHOULD BAND TOGETHER AND REFUSE TO PAY YOUR BILLS UNTIL SOMETHING POSITIVE IS DONE.

-- Attachment --





